
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 25, 2012 
 
 
TO:  Recipients of Enstrom Helicopter Service Directive Bulletins 
 
SUBJECT: CANCELLATION OF SERVICE DIRECTIVE BULLETIN NO. T-037,  
  DRIVE BELT CLEARANCE 
 
 
This letter transmits the cancellation of Service Directive Bulletin (SDB) No. T-037. The 
appropriate information in the SDB has been incorporated into the TH-28/480 Series 
Maintenance Manual (reference paragraphs 13-29,B and 13-31,B). 
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